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MEDIA RELEASE 
2025 Japanese Foreign Minister’s Commendation Recipients Announced 

 

On 28 August, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan announced the recipients of the 

Foreign Minister’s Commendations for FY 2025.  

 

[MOFA media release available here.] 

 

Among the recipients are an organisation from New South Wales and an organisation from 

the Northern Territory, which are being recognised for their contributions to the promotion 

of mutual understanding between Japan and Australia. 

 

The recipient from New South Wales is: 

Cowra Shire Council 

For the promotion of mutual understanding between Japan and Australia 

 

The recipient from the Northern Territory is: 

Australian Japanese Association of the Northern Territory 

For the promotion of mutual understanding between Japan and Australia 

 

 

 

 

(Ends) 

 

https://www.mofa.go.jp/press/release/pressite_000001_01608.html

